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Dear Prime Minister,

I would like to express my sincere gratitude for your active participation in the 50th World
Economic Ferum Annual Meeting, which was held under the theme Stakeholders for a Cohesive
and Sustainable World.

At a critical time for the world, your contributions to the strategic dialogues convened in Davos
were key to rallying the international community to step up collective actions on issues such as
climate change, technology governance and economic inclusion.

Thank you for your active participation in the Europe programme. | trust that the discussions
offered new perspectives and inspiration. | would particularly like to thank you for representing the
Netherlands with a strong voice in the sessions on How to Survive the 21st Century and Striking a
Green New Deal. | iook forward to your continued engagement with the World Economic Forum
and its activities in Eurcpe.

On behalf of the entireffd{

m community, thank you again for your crucial support and
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